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18th January 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers of children in 5CC, 
 
 
We are writing to inform you that Mrs Cuartero and her husband are looking forward the arrival 
their second child in June.  As always, we are working hard to ensure that there is consistency for 
the class and you will be informed of the details as soon as they are confirmed. 
 
We are pleased to report that Mrs Chambers has had an excellent start to the term and has 
commented on how polite, respectful and hard working 5CC are. 
 
If you have any questions or queries please speak with Mrs McCall, the year 5 lead.  
Alternatively, you can email the school office (info@bpa.cabot.ac.uk) and your query will be 
forwarded on to the most relevant member of staff. 
 
I am sure you will join us in wishing Mrs Cuartero and her family well at this exciting time. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr Munro 
 
Principal 
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